
 
 
 
 
 
 
Term 4, Week 7    
 
We would like to say a huge thank you to all our families for all your understanding and 
support during the past week.  Together we were able to continue to run at a high standard 
and provide a safe environment for your children, their well-being is our number 1 priority. 
 

DID YOU KNOW……..OSHC HAS A FACEBOOK PAGE 
We found the quickest way to reach as many families as possible at beginning and during the 
lockdown was via our Facebook page: Cobbler Creek OSHC. If you haven’t already done so 
please like and follow our page.  Please share to as many families as possible to receive 
updates, including any important information. 
 
 
EARLY DISSMISSAL 
Friday 11th of December 2020 is Early Dismissal 2:10pm. 
 
VACATION CARE PROGRAM 
The December/January vacation care program is now available. Booking forms are available 
on our website or by the sign -in sheet.  Bookings are essential for holiday care. 
 
2021 BOOKING FORM 
The 2021 Booking form is available.  Please complete to secure your child’s place at OSHC as 
current bookings don’t carry over to next year. 
 
UP COMING DATES TO REMEMBER 
 
CHRISTMAS CLOSURE DATES 
Closed Thursday 24/12/2020 
Re-opens Monday 11/01/2021 
 
OSHC CLOSURE DAY 
Closed Monday 25/01/2021 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 Cobbler Creek Out of School Hours Care and Vacation Care 
140 Bicentennial Drive  GOLDEN GROVE  SA  5125 

Ph: 8251 5291 Mobile: 0434 365 589  
Email: info@cobblercreekoshc.com.au Website: www.cobblercreekoshc.com  

mailto:info@cobblercreekoshc.com
http://www.cobblercreekoshc.com/

